
Anthony Reardon Memorial Scholarship  
 
Mr. Anthony Reardon brought his passion for teaching to the College of Trades and Technology, 
Prince Philip Drive Campus in the Carpentry and Joinery program when it opened in 1963 until 
he retired in 1979. Prior to taking on the role at PPD, he also taught at the old Vocational school. 
Mr. Reardon was a proud World War II Veteran, and we are very honoured that he continues to 
support students today as they pursue their careers in Carpentry and Cabinetmaking keeping this 
great trade relevant and available in our communities.  
  
Donor:                      Marie and Paul Burt 
Number of Awards:  One 
Value:                    $1000  
Criteria:  

• Awarded to a full-time student in the first year of the Carpenter program at any campus.  

• Based on academic excellence.  
 
Required Documents:  

• Common Scholarship Application  

• Student Progress Report (for courses that are still in progress and not on college 
transcript) 

 
Deadline: January 20, 2025 

 


